From: Tracy Breakell Sent: Monday, October 19, 2020 12:23 PM

To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org>

Cc: Angelopoulou, Danielle < Danielle. Angelopoulou@defra.gov.uk >;

grace.adisasolanke@defra.gov.uk; Samuel.dyas@defra.gov.uk; geneva.un@fco.gov.uk

Subject: Re: ACCC/C/2015/131 (United Kingdom) - response re hearing

Dear Ms Marshall,

Following receipt of your letter dated 6 October 2020, I would like to confirm that I agree that the Committee may commence deliberations without a hearing. I do not consider that there is any reason that a hearing is necessary.

Sincerely,

Tracy Breakell